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AR 2NRC-4-084
Telecopy (412) 787 —-2629

Nuclear Construction Division May 29, 1984
Robinson Plaza, Building 2, Suite 210
Pittsburgh, PA 15208

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. George W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch 3
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412
Response to Outstanding Issue 70 of the Beaver Valley Power
Station Unit 2 Draft SER

Gentlemen:

The subject response is provided below:

Draft SER Section 7.5.2.3: NUREG-0737 Item II.D.3, Direct Indication of
Relief and Safety Valve Positions:

The information in FSAR Section 7.5 is inadequate for the staff's
review of this item. The applicant stated that the design is incam-
plete at this time. This item is open pending staff review of infor-
mation to be provided by the applicant when the design is finalized.

Response:

The system design has been coapleted. The information in FSAR Table
7.5-1 has been updated to reflect this (see Amendment 5). FSAR Table

1.10-1 will be changed to indicate that Beaver Valley now meets the
intent of this item.

DUQUE SNE LIGHT COMPANY

Vice President
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cc: Mr. H. R. Denton
Mr. D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Mr. G. W. Knighton, Chief
Mr. M. Licitra, Project Manager

Ms. M. Ley, Project Manager .o|
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